
Dr. · Jack Dadaian 
130 Fairway Avenue 
Verona, New Jersey 07044 

Dear Dr. Dadaian: 

December 27t 1974 

We are xtremely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward and for your generosity 
in donating $100 1n your capacity as a Steward for 
one yea . 

We hope this will be a beginning in establishing 
true st wardship in our Church. 

A speci 1 lapel pin designed for our Stewards by the 
noted a tist Walter Kaprielian is attacheddto this 
letter. We hope you will wear it proudly as symbol 
of your stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your stewa dship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashia · 
Office of the Pri mate 


